From: Village Concerns villageconcerns2016@gmail.com
Subject: Update 165 Bradford / South Street Reserved Matters Planning Application
Date: 19 May 2024 at 08:48
To: Village Concerns villageconcerns2016@gmail.com

Application No. WD/2023/0633/MRM

Location: South Street, East Hoathly, BN8 6DT

RESERVED MATTERS PURSUANT TO WD/2019/1674/MAO
OUTLINE PLANNING APPLICATION

(WITH ALL MATTERS RESERVED EXCEPT FOR MEANS OF
ACCESS FROM SOUTH STREET)

FOR RESIDENTIAL DEVELOPMENT OF UP TO 55 RESIDENTIAL
DWELLINGS) -

APPEARANCE, LANDSCAPING, LAYOUT AND SCALE.

The public are invited to comment online until June 15%.

Village Concerns is now working on our advice for all of you and will email
it out'in due course.

FYI - Reserved Matters means the following:

"Reserved matters are items that are excluded from an outline planning
application because they will be determined by future planning approval, or
have not yet been developed to a satisfactory degree.”
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